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September 10, 2003 
 

 
NOTICE OF CORRECTION OF NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

(To be held Tuesday, September 30, 2003) 
 
 
RE: Grade Crossing Protective Fund, RCW 81.53.281 
 Docket No. TR-031384 
 
TO INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On September 9, 2003, the Commission sent a Notice of Workshop related to the Grade 
Crossing Protective Fund.  Please note the following corrections to the original notice: 

 
• The notice states that, “If you cannot attend the workshop, you can arrange to dial 

into the Commission’s conference bridge at (360) 664-3846.”  The conference bridge 
line will not be available for the Grade Crossing Protective Fund workshop as it is 
already scheduled for use for another workshop at the Commission on September 30, 
2003.  Persons interested in participating in the workshop must either attend the 
workshop in person or submit written comments as specified in the original notice. 

 
• The notice states that “The Commission will post on the Commission’s website all 

comments that are provided in electronic format.  The website is located at 
<http://www.wutc.wa.gov/030311>.”  The correct website address for this proceeding 
is <http://www.wutc.wa.gov/031384>. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Secretary 


